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NEWS 
Dear TCIS Community, 
 
Welcome back and Happy New 
Yea​r! We hope you had a wonderful 
break and that you are as excited 
about the first semester of 2018 as we 
are!  
 
We especially want to welcome the 
many new families who are joining us 
this semester. In an effort to ease the 
transition to a new school, we will 
offer monthly ​New Family 
Orientation​ sessions. This is in 
addition to the monthly Principal 
Coffees and Tuesday drop-in times. 
 
Our first ​New Family Orientation 
will be Monday, 8 January​ and our 
first ​Principal Coffee will be 9 
January.​  While the coffees 
sometimes have specific agendas, this 
first one does not. Just drop by the 
library for coffee and kick-off the start 
of the semester.  
 
It takes a village to raise the global 
citizens of tomorrow, so ​thank you 
for your on-going collaboration - we’re 
looking forward to a great 2018. 
 
Dr. Betsy 
Head of Elementary School 

  COMMUNITY 
Interested in preparing the 
promotion ceremonies for 
our KG and G4 students? 
Please join us for our 
initial ​planning meeting 
this Thursday at 7:30 in 
the MS conference room​.  
Even if your child is not in 
KG or G4, please feel free 
to attend as these 
ceremonies are wonderful 
community events. 
 

 
 
STUDENT NEWS 
Our students are working 
very hard this year to 
improve their ​writing, 
listening and speaking 
skills. ​Specifically, through 
Writers’ Workshop. Ask 
them what they are 
writing about this 
semester. 
 
JAN CANTEEN MENU 
Click ​here 

  EVENTS 
Monday, 8 January 
7:30 School-Wide Assembly 
7:40 New Family Orientation 
 
Tuesday, 9 January 
7:20 ES (Elementary School) 
Assembly, 2nd Floor Gym 
7:40 Principal Coffee, Library 
G1 Children’s Discovery 
Museum 
 
Thursday, 11 January 
7:30 KG, G4 Promotion 
Ceremony Planning, MS 
Conference Room 
 

Reminders… 
Please contact Ms. Natt if 
your child will be ​absent 
from school. For ​illness 
related concerns, please 
contact the school nurse. 

 
Please make every effort to 
be ​on time for school each 
morning​ - starting on-time 

is the first step toward a 
good day.  

_________________________ 
Contact Information: 

http://www.tcis.ac.th  
TCIS Phone 02-751-1201  

Ms. Natt 02-751-1201 ext. 204 
(attendance) 

School Nurse 02-751-1201 ext. 220 
Follow us on Facebook/TCISBKK and 

Line TCIS (Official)  

https://drive.google.com/file/d/0B5NmLyy4N4ZvMmFaUzVzTTI3SEJwS3ZsVlJvWFZJeHNYR1Rr/view?usp=sharing


 


